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Atchison woman injured in Wednesday wreck
(KAIR)--A Wednesday morning two-vehicle wreck in the city of Atchison sent an
Atchison woman to the hospital.

According to a report from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, it happened in the
200 block of North 9th Street around 7:30.

Wilson said Genea Kelly was driving a 2014 Toyota southbound when an
eastbound 2001 Ford truck entered 9th Street from an alley and the vehicles
collided.

Kelly was transported by ambulance to the Atchison Hospital for the treatment of
unspecified injuries.

The driver of the pickup, Richard Burge, of Atchison, was not hurt.
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